
International Education /International WTE Committee 
October 13, 2016, 4-5 pm, International House 

 
 
Present: Liviu Florea, Kelly Watt, Miguel Gonzalez-Abellas, Sangyoub Park, Alex Glashausser 
Nancy Tate, Shirley Waugh (for Lara Rivera), and Baili Zhang; Hillary Lolley and Tina 
Williams attended first half of the meeting as guests. 
 
 
 
September meeting minutes were approved.  
 
Lolley provided an update on the current situation in Haiti with reference to the State 
Department travel warning. Based on the information presented and the fact there will be strong 
ground support and the experience of the leader, the committee voted to continue the program. 
 
Porta’s request for funding was approved for $1,400. 
 
Additional discussion was held and suggestions were made regarding the London-Oxford-Paris 
program jointly proposed by Judy McConnell-Farmer and Ross Friesen. It was decided that 
Zhang would communicate with the two co-leaders to report back to the committee.  
 Additional information was submitted and the committee voted by email to approve the  
 Program.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Baili Zhang 

 


